
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you and your child into our Ascendancy Partnership Trust 

(APT) community commencing on December 1st 2024. We are thrilled to have you join us! 

At APT, our motto, “Stronger and Better Together,” speaks to our belief that by combining our 

talents, experiences, and dedication, we can create an inclusive, supportive, and inspiring 

environment for every student, family, and staff member within our community. 

Our commitment is to provide outstanding, individualised education and care that helps each young 

person thrive and reach their full potential. As part of our trust community, your child will benefit 

from our collective mission to improve the outcomes for all of our learners and benefit from the 

additional resources becoming a trust will allow us develop.  

We look forward to the working collaboratively with you and we are here to support you every step 

of the way. Thank you for joining us on this exciting journey. Together, we really are stronger and we 

can help your child achieve great things! 

Welcome aboard! 

 

Joolz Scarlett 

CEO  

Ascendancy Partnership Trust 

 

 

 


